Side Letter Agreement
The Superior Court of California,
County of San Joaquin
And
Service Employees International Union Local 1021
Office and Office Technical Bargaining Unit
LPC IV Classification Discussion

September 11, 2024

This side letter shall be an addendum to the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
between the Superior Court of California, County of San Joaquin (Court) and the
Service Employees International Union, Local 1021, Office and Office Technical Unit
(Union).

Within 90 days of ratification, at the Union’s request, the parties agree to discuss in
good faith regarding whether the creation of a Legal Processing Clerk IV classification
is needed for Court operations. The parties agree to a maximum of four team
members each to attend the meeting(s) and agree that a maximum of two additional
team members for either team may be invited to meetings when their expertise is
needed. This side letter does not create any meet and confer obligations and does
not reopen the MOU. No claim or guarantee is offered by either party as to the
outcome of the meet and discuss meetings.
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